
 

22 May 2017  

Dear Parents / Guardians 

Re: Economics, Business and Maths Trip to Thorpe Park 

The Economics and Business Studies Department are planning to organise a trip to Thorpe Park 
for students from Year 12 and Year 13.  The trip has been organised for students taking Business 
or Economics or Maths A level.  
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

15 
June 
2017 
 
 
 
 
 

Thorpe Park £37.00 Talk by the 
Thorpe Park 
Educational 
Department 
followed by free 
time on the rides 

Leaving 
approx. 
0820 
 
Returning 
approx. 
1800 

Non school 
uniform. Packed 
lunch or money 
for lunch 

 
Deadline for payment: 6 June 2017  
 
There are 50 places available for this trip and receipt of the payment will be taken to mean you 
wish to take up a place on the trip. However in the event that the trip is oversubscribed, 50 names 
will be drawn randomly and those pupils who are unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list and 
their payments refunded.  
 
If you would like your son/daughter to attend and you need more time to pay please contact 
cew@bws.wilts.sch.uk to reserve a place before the deadline of 5th June. 
 

PAYMENTS:  

Online: Via www.scopay.com . If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover 
the cost of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Your son/daughter will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is 
available on the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details 
and details of any medical conditions and that your son/daughter takes all necessary medication 
with them on this trip.  Please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your 
son’s information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Charlotte Wilson 

Head of Economics & Business Studies 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk

